
 

 

      

 

January 14, 2021 
 

  
North Syracuse Central School District Parents and Guardians,  
  
All NSCSD schools will be resuming their hybrid schedule on Tuesday, January 19, 
2021.  
  
We are currently in the process of scheduling a second round of voluntary 
asymptomatic testing in our schools with the Onondaga County Department of 
Health. Additional information on a second round of asymptomatic testing will be 
available in all schools and sent to parents within the next few days. The NYS COVID 
Report Card will continue to be updated as we receive information on students and 
staff who test positive.  
  
In an effort to minimize exposure and the spread of COVID-19, we encourage parents 
to keep their child home if symptomatic and communicate with their school nurse if a 
child tests positive, is quarantined, or if you have any questions.  
  
Thank you for your patience and continued support as we make our way through the 
challenges associated with COVID-19 and into the New Year. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools  

https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home
https://schoolcovidreportcard.health.ny.gov/#/home

